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c. Defining performance. AcCA members discussed several issues, including how to account for
university, national and international leadership and service; collaborative work between
faculty and students; institution building; and credit hours vs. contact hours.

d. Faculty title, rank and tenure. AcA members commented that an updated APR will need to
apply to all faculty, including term faculty. Associate Provost O’Brien shared that a parallel
process is underway to develop the promotion guidelines and process for term faculty.

e. Number of categories. AcA members discussed the number of categories to have in an
updated APR. Pros and cons were offered for $ categories or 3 categories. Some AcA
members commented that separating mission integration into its own category may not
work since the University’s mission is integrated throughout their work.

f. Next steps. The APR working group will update the models, which are currently in draft
form, and return to AcA.

Since Seattle University is a shared governance institution, administrators are dedicated to
working with faculty on create a more transparent, equitable and cohesive APR process.

IV. Two-Day Early Start Resolution,

Minutes taken and submitted by the AcA Administrative Assistant,
Caroline Pedro, Senior Administrative Assistant, Office of the Provost



